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The Hollywood Center

Kent Beyda <jazzfan5@att.net> Wed, Nov 11, 2020 at 3:14 PM
To: Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

I have commented before, but | would like to state my ongoing objection to the Hollywood Center towers (aka The
Millennium). They are way out of scale with our neighborhood, and would lead to the further “downtown-isation” of
Hollywood. | am concerned about the increase in traffic getting on and off the Hollywood freeway, and of course the
insanity of building huge skyscrapers on an earthquake fault.

There is a lot of money to be made for the developers and the politicians they contribute to as well as for construction
workers. But after construction is completed, we the residents will have to live with a huge blot on our landscape every
day.

Please stop this project. | look forward to your response.

Kent Beyda



